Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Virginia Becker <VBecker@NRGRealtor.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 8:24 AM

To: *Cl-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: 899 Hyacinth

Hi Marcia,

Thank you for allowing me to listen and discuss 899 Hyacinth situation yesterday. This has been a very frustrating
learning experience for me and | now realize this is what you live every day.

To share a short update.

| spent another day on the phone with NationStar, the holder of the mortgage for 899. They can’t help. The mortgage is
not foreclosed on.

| also sent letters to what may be the current address for Jonathan Miller. |think he now lives in Farmington MN.

Even if | do find him, it appears he owes too much for this deal to work out. And there isn’t enough time to wait for
foreclosure.

You may be right about its chances for survival. It makes me very sad, but it looks like this house will die. The young
man whom you met, that | represent, could have made it lovely again.

If you have any other ideas, let me know.
Best wishes,
Virginia

Virginia Becker. Realtor

“Old Home Certified”

Cell: 612-599-0205

Office PH: 651-330-8001

Email: VBecker@NRGRealtor.com
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